

## TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

## OFFICE OF THE TOWN ATTORNEY

Telephone: (919) 968-2746 Facsimile (919) 969-2063

April 8, 2004

Mr. Amoes H. Shepard
Director, Asset Management Division
Office of Public Housing
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Greensboro Field Office
1500 Pinecroft Road, Suite 401
Greensboro, North Carolina 27407-3838

RE: Town of Chapel Hill Airport Gardens Rehabilitation Project

Dear Mr. Shepard:

We received your letter of April 8, 2004 regarding this project. Enclosed is a copy of my letter to Carl Garris & Son, Inc.

Sincerely,

Ralph D. Karpinos

Town Attorney

RDK/tcp Enclosure

CC:

W. Calvin Horton, Town Manager

Tina Vaughn, Director of Housing